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Report: 

The Department of Mathematics at Dr. Ambedkar College, Deekshabhoomi, 

Nagpur, conducted a sweater distribution program for underprivileged kids of 

Tejaswini Madhyamik Shala Koradi on 2nd January 2023. The program was 

organized as a part of the Social Outreach initiative of the Department of 

Mathematics. 

 

The program was held at Tejaswini Madhyamik Shala Koradi, and the distribution 

of sweaters started at 12.30 pm onwards. The event was attended by the 

management and staff of the school along with the students who were the 

beneficiaries of the program. 

 

The distribution of the sweaters was carried out by the faculties of the Department 

of Mathematics, including Prof. S. M. Pawar, Head of the Department of 

Mathematics, Dr. Ambedkar College, Deekshabhoomi, Nagpur, Dr. Jitesh Tripathi, 

Assistant Professor, Department of Mathematics, and CHB faculties. The sweaters 

were distributed to the students in a systematic and organized manner, ensuring 

that each student received the right size and color. 

 



The faculty members who participated in the program interacted with the students 

and encouraged them to focus on their studies and pursue their dreams. They 

emphasized the importance of education and how it can help them in achieving 

their goals. 

 

The management and staff of the school expressed their gratitude towards the 

Department of Mathematics, Dr. Ambedkar College, Deekshabhoomi, Nagpur, for 

organizing the program and providing sweaters to the students. They also 

acknowledged the efforts of the faculty members who took time out of their busy 

schedules to participate in the program. 

 

The sweater distribution program for underprivileged kids of Tejaswini 

Madhyamik Shala Koradi by the Department of Mathematics faculties of Dr. 

Ambedkar College, Deekshabhoomi, Nagpur, was a great success. It not only 

helped the students to keep warm during the winter season but also showed them 

that they are cared for and that their education is important. The program was a 

great initiative by the Department of Mathematics, and it is hoped that such 

programs will continue in the future to support the underprivileged kids in society. 
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